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Graduation 
Graduation was held on May 31st  in the high school gym. The ceremony was very well attended as the 
gym was full of people and excitement. The band and Choir both sounded great, the speeches were well 
done by everyone. As a part of Graduation 50 local scholarships were awarded I want to publicly thank 
the Families and groups that give these scholarships to help our students make college just a little more 
affordable. Though it was a little warm, it went very well. Thank you board members for your 
attendance. 
 

 
 
Summer School 
Credit recovery  and ESY are in full swing, actually at the end of this week ESY will be done already.  
Credit Recovery has one more week. We have had a good number of students attending credit recovery, 
working to earn or finish credits from the school year. We have had 10 students earn credits already this 
summer. 
 
 
Hiring Update 
So far we have filled the .5 PE position and a Special Ed position. We just have an open Speech Lang. 
Position. Hopefully we get candidates for this soon. If not, we will need to look at virtual speech 
services again this year. While not ideal we have no other real choice.  
 
Veterans Memorial 
Our 10th grade students visited the veterans memorial at the end of the year. Joe Kaproth talked with 
students about the memorial. He reported that our students were very respectful and polite. He even 
noted every student removed their hat before approaching the memorial. He has nothing but things to 
say about our students.  
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